
Area A Parks Commission Minutes, Thursday, September 17, 2015 
 
Attending: Director Davis, Chair David Gall, Brook Adams, Ryan Dias, Parks Operations 
Superintendent, Greg Farley, Dave LeStock-Kay, Frank Lockerbie, Deryk Norton, Ron Parsons, 
April Tilson  
 
Regrets: John Ramsey 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM 
 
After a presentation of the budget by Ryan Dias, Parks Operations Superintendent, it 
was decided that the 2016 Draft Parks Budget Review be referred to the October 
15th meeting for further review. 
  
Request: that Ryan Dias send cost estimates for further trail development within the 
Mill Springs Development. 
  
Recommendation:  that the 2016 summer playground program be organized for one 
month at Huckleberry Park and one month at Deloume Park as well as a continuation of 
the program at the Malahat Firehall. This is after a very successful 2015 summer 
program involving approximately 1100 children. 
  
MOTION: That a bench be placed in the park at Frayne Road and Boompond in Mill 
Springs out of this year’s budget.  Carried. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 PM 

The next meeting will be Oct 15, 2015 at 7:00 PM, at the Brentwood College 

Boardroom. 

 


